
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: vipul shah < >  
Sent: 2023/02/03 12:23 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc: CreditValleyResidents Association < > 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]No High rise building in Historic Hamlet of Springbrook 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
Hello City Clark, 
 
My name is Vipul SHAH. I am a resident in Ward 4,  Links Lane, Brampton. I  oppose the applications 
that will be presented at the Feb 13th 2023 Planning and Development Meeting. 
 
OZS - 2020 - 0036   Mocon Greenhouses, 1879 Queen Street West 
 
OZS - 2021 - 0018   Rotary Glen Club, 1857 Queen Street West 
 
I hereby grant authorization to post this correspondence to the agenda for items 7.3 and 7.5, once all my 
personal information such as email address, home address & phone number has been redacted. 
 
I hope my concerns will be accounted in decision making. I am not against development as long as it 
compliments what currently exist in the neighbourhood. But high rise complex is something totally 
unacceptable. 
 
Regards 
Vipul SHAH and Family 

 


